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Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP
1099 18" Street, Suite 1800

Denver, Colorado 80202
720-929-6000 Fax 720-929-7000

August 29, 2016

Mzr. Chris Binschus

Reclamation Specialist

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Re: COGCC Inspection Number 682401098
Rissler State 4N-36HZ Well Pad
Facility ID: 306150
SESW Sec. 36-T4N-R66W, Weld County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Binschus,

Kerr-McGee received COGCC Inspection number 682401098 on August 8, 2016, requesting weed
maintenance and a reclamation plan as corrective actions. Kerr-McGee has completed the weed
maintenance. Kerr-McGee also developed the following reclamation plan after multiple conversations
with Denise Arthur, COGCC Reclamation Supervisor. =7y =

On August 19, 2016, a mixture of WideMatch® and Milestone® herbicides with Chemsurf 90 surfactant
was spot sprayed on the well pad to mitigate the occurrence of puncturevine (Tribulus rerrestris), a
Colorado Department of Agriculture List C Noxious Weed.

The most recent site inspection shows the presence of desirable grass species. However, undesirable
vegetation species are present on the location. Per the consultations with Ms. Arthur, Kerr-McGee will
conduct informal weekly inspections during the 2017 growing to determine proper times to mow to
mitigate the undesirable species from spreading through the disturbance area. Multiple mowing
operations will then be conducted to prevent seed production by the undesirable species.

To further protect the vegetative grass stand growing on the well pad disturbance area, run-on protection
will be installed on the south side of the well pad pending surface owner approval.

Feel free to contact me at 970-515-1431 if you have any questions regarding this information.

Sincerely,

Kerr- ﬁil as Onshore LP

Paul Schwarz
HSE Representative




